
 
You are invited to join us! 

Creek Clean Up 
Saturday, September 26, 2020 

9:00 am-12:00 noon 
The City of Agoura Hills and Senator Henry Stern 

are hosting the first ever “social distanced” Creek Clean Up! 
Number of participants is significantly limited this year, so  

sign-ups are required. No walk-up registrations will be accepted. 
 

Help remove trash from creeks, waterways, and open spaces!  
Three Locations: Zuma Trail - Old Agoura Park-Parking Lot , Medea Creek - 

Chumash Park-Ballfield, Medea Creek - Morrison Ranch Greenbelt  
 

Trash bags will be provided at each location.   
Bring your own protective equipment, including gloves and a mask.  

Remember to bring water and wear sunscreen/hat.  
Students who participate will earn community service hours. 

To sign-up, please visit the link:   
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044DACAA2FA1FA7-creek 

 

For questions, contact Agoura Hills Department of Community Services (818) 597-7361, 
agourahillsrec@agourahillscity.org, or Jeremy Wolf at jeremy.wolf@sen.ca.gov 

 


